
UNLOCKING OPPORTUNITY 
WATCH PARTY

We encourage you to host a virtual Watch Party for our Unlocking Opportunity, Multiplying Our 

Impact Virtual Celebration Event on May 11, 2021 and here’s how to make the most of it! 

• Set up a Zoom call and send the invite to your friends and family with information about Tabor/
LHOP and our Virtual Celebration Event. 
• You can either share your screen with everyone during the Zoom call with the 2021 Virtual 
Celebration Event streaming from your screen or you can have everyone tune into the 2021 Virtual 
Celebration Event on their own computer/device and watching it at the same time. 
• Make it extra fun by providing food for your friends (make a basket and drop it off to your family 
and friend’s houses beforehand) or have everyone make a meal or order take out and eat it during 
the event. 
• Feel free to start your Watch Party early so you can gather and catch up before learning more 
about Tabor/LHOP and the work we do in the community! 

Outdoor Watch Party

Virtual Watch Party

If you would like to host a outdoor Watch Party, we strongly encourage you and your guests to 
wear a mask, read the latest CDC guidelines, and be as safe as possible. Here are some more 
suggestions on how to host one safely: 

• Send invites to your friends and family with information about Tabor/LHOP and our Virtual 
Celebration Event. 
• Have your laptop or TV set up ahead of time so you don’t miss out on any part of the Virtual 
Celebration Event.
• Set up chairs six feet apart. 
• Have your guests bring their own food and drink. 
• Have hand sanitizer, disinfectant wipes, extra dinnerware and cutlery, and cups available.  
• Give people directions if they need to go inside to use the bathroom. 

Share Your Experience With Us!
We would love to see how you are celebrating your virtual or outdoor party.

Send us your photos! 

IMPORTANT NOTE: By sending us a photo, this serves as an electronic acknowledgment that 
all individuals pictured have given Tabor/LHOP permission to post or share via our various 

communications channels (social media, website, newsletters, etc.).


